Rosenberg Corey

From: Cindy Park <cjoypark3@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:38 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004

I'm a landlord and feel this bill, HB2004 is too extreme in its current form, sacrificing landlord rights for tenant rights.
There needs to be better balance.

Sincerely,
Cindy Park



